



Meeting Week 06 Semester 02

Date 01/03/2022

In attendance: Rian, Peter, Adam, Darragh, Fia, Isobel, Daniel. Thomas Padriag, John, Eoghan, Ciara, Philip, Éidín, Emma, Aaron, Toirealach, Stella, Aysha, Rob, Kirsten

Apologies: Lauren, Luke,

Author:	Item	To Be Done	Doing It
Rob	For new PRO: Photo upload similar to receipt upload. Mainly for small club trips with only a few members, just to promote them. Also for everyone to let PRO if the trip is happening	Pro won't know when everything going ahead. Upload like receipts in insta bio. A lot of small club trips not on club Instagram	Aaron
	Recs pricing	Meeting for strategic fund tomorrow. Told stop using it. Wait for meeting. Should be using budget for normal things we would do.	
Peter	Women's Paddlesurf day	Get on this. 20 th March. Overnight trips proposal	Éidín
	Handover docs	Do them	Old committee
	Alps 2022	Trip proposal	Adam, Kirsten, Rian, Peter, Darragh, Luke, Isobel
	River clean up	Get involved with it. Environment soc	Aysha
	Pool sessions	Atm are set up to be 45 people. are just general. How want to run them.	Fia
	Merchandise	Fleeces. Or beanies. 5 euro for beanies and get embroidered. If can't do fleeces. Tracksuit pants	Ciara



Rian	Shannon Paddler Wavehoppers	They don't want wave hoppers back. Wants to have old creekers and we keep wave hoppers. Can give them some. Don't take the wave hoppers	
	Canadians	Level 3 Canadian canoe course. Give them to them.	John and Eoghan

e

AOB:

Author:	Item	To Be Done	Doing It
Peter	Passwords	Changed, mass log out	Aaron
	Philip needs to be updated	Ciara give him passwords	Ciara and Pip
	Google drive	All clubs' documents, need get people added	Everyone
	Forum admin	Kayaking one Kirsten admin kayaking forum	Ciara
	Club physio	Pay John for sessions when they can	Rian

Action Plan Until Next Meeting on (Insert Date Here)

Person	To be done	Deadline	Level of importance	Done?
--------	------------	----------	---------------------	-------

